
 
 
 
 
 
 

Schedules for the week 1/13-1/18 
 
Express Tuesday  6:00-9:00  
  Thursday  6:00-9:00 
   
Caboose Monday  6:00-8:00  
  Wednesday  6:00-8:00 
 

Preview Show! 
Awesome job to both guards this past Saturday! Both groups worked hard 
during practice and had great performances. Thank you to everyone who 
came to the Parent Meeting, I appreciate your time! 
 

Super Bowl Pool Fundraiser 
Don’t forget to let me know if you want more squares. All money is due by 
January 30th! 
 

Financials 
Please be sure that you are getting money in or communicating with me about 
when you can get it in. 
 

Orchard Park Show 1/25-Express Only 
We have our first show next weekend! Just a heads up that our practice starts at 
9:30AM.  
 

Ad Forms-Home Show 
Remember that a GREAT way to fundraise money for your dues is to find 
businesses or family members to put in an advertisement in our program book at 
our home show on March 22nd. These forms were passed out last week and can 
be brought right to a business! The whole amount they pay goes towards your 
dues. Parents or other family can also put an ad in for their child to say good 
luck or good job. This costs the same amount and goes towards dues. Ask if you 
need more copies! 
 

      

    Jamestown Guard Notes 



Candy Bars-still have some to sell! 
When you are finished selling a box, bring the money in. You don’t need to wait 
until you have sold all of your boxes. When you want another box, message Mrs. 
Marsh on Remind to bring one to practice for you! Remember 

• candy bars are $2 a piece 
• you will hand in $104 per box 
• NO CHANGE 
• If writing a check-make it out to Jamestown Band and Chorus Association 
• $50 per box goes towards jacket or dues 

 
 
 
 Kaitlyn Marsh   Bre Merwick    Emily Whitney 
Head Director   Caboose Director   Emergency  
716-338-7715   716-708-7122   716-640-5668 
kaitlyn.e.marsh@jpsny.org       

  


